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The new Corhmunity\Emergency MediéaI\Services (CEMS) Program will allow emergency
medical personnel to perform basic health care for people in their homes, reducing
costly readmissions to the hospital. Program requires additional training for EMS
personnel working under direction of the hospital medical director.

ALMA, WI - “We had a patient who called us at least once a week,” a local Emergency Medical
Director told me. “We took him to the hospital, but, what if we could take care of him at home.”

A new law makes it possible for emergency medical personnel to perform basic health care for
people in their homes. This new approach to health care delivery may soon be in your
neighborhood.

“We’ve seen a big increase in calls,” a Jackson County emergency medical professional said
while visiting my Capitol office. He told me the patients they see at home are much sicker than
years ago. People need care but want to stay at home. In Jackson County, ambulance
personnel are working closely with the homecare workers to help people stay in their homes.
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